From: Sulewski, Patricia 
Sent: Monday, April 27, 2015 10:30 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Povalla, William; Grisham, Lawrence
Subject: FW: Ethics Statement

Bill Povalla has returned from England and has informed us that no gifts or money was received for his participation.  If you need any additional information, please let me know.

Original e-mail approval to travel was February 10th at 1:18 PM.

Patricia Sulewski

Assistant to Lawrence E. Grisham

City of Chicago, Dept. Of  Planning & Development

